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Rebels Newsletter 
Burnaby South Secondary 
School Grade 7-11 Course 
Selection Information 
Evening 

 
 

Date:  Wednesday, January 15th, 2025  
Location: Michael J Fox Theatre 
Address: 5455 Rumble Street 
Time:      6:00 – 7:45 pm 
 
The evening will provide valuable information:  
 
 6:00 pm Grade Course Selection Presentations 

for Students 
 Grade 7 into 8 – MJ Fox Theatre (Honours 

Presentation will occur right after) 
 Grade 8 into 9 – D223 
 Grade 9 into 10 – D227 
 Grade 10 into 11 – D131 
 Grade 11 into 12 – D128 

 
6:30 – 7:45 pm – Cafeteria 

• Course Selection/Clubs Mini-Fair 

Math 9 Honours Entrance Exams 
 

Attention Grade 8s 
 
If you are interested in registering for Math 9 Honours, 
please note that you will be required to write an entrance 
exam.  This year’s exam will take place during your 
regular Math class on the following days: 
 
Monday, March 31st, 2025 
Tuesday, April 1st, 2025 
 
For more information, please ask your Math teacher or see 
Mr. Marzouk in room A207. 
 
 
 

 



  

 

 

 
The Warmth for Burnaby Club is hosting a Samosa sale 
at lunchtime on Tuesday, January 14th and Thursday, 
January 16th outside of the Cafeteria. 
 
We will be selling fresh, delicious vegetable samosas, 
$3.00 for one and $5.00 for two. All of the proceeds 
will be going directly to Ryan's Rainbow Emergency 
Food Outreach, which is a food bank located in 
Burnaby. The food bank’s mission is to provide 
essential food supplies to individuals and families 
facing financial challenges, ensuring everyone can 
access nutritious meals. We appreciate your support and 
contributions and hope you enjoy the samosas!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday, January 15th – Open House for Gr.7-11 
Parents, 6:00 – 7:45 pm, MJ Fox Theatre 
 
Wednesday, January 15th – UBC deadline to apply for 
September 2025 Admission 
 
Monday, January 20th – Friday, January 24th – 
Graduation Assessment Week 
 
Monday, January 20th – MyEducation Student Portal 
opens for Course Selection 
 
Monday, January 27th – American Mathematics 
Competitions (AMC 8) for Grade 8s – 12:35 pm, Library 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Don’t let what you cannot do interfere with what you can do.”  John Wooden 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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